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2024 Board of Directors Standing Committee Assignments   
 
President Walt Richison appointed the following District Standing Committees for 
the 2024 Calendar year:   

  Resource and Planning:  Larry Whitehead 

      Larry Hopson 

  Ordinance:   Mark Oliver   

      Walt Richison 

  Personnel:   Walt Richison   

      Eric Woodstrom  

  Finance:   Mark Oliver   

      Eric Woodstrom 

  Public Information:  Larry Hopson   

      Larry Whitehead 

 Education Foundation Committee:  Lori Mathiesen 

The public is always welcome to attend the Committee Meetings.  Agenda’s are post-

ed on the District’s website as well as on the Bulletin Board outside the District Of-

fice. 

Do You Know Where  
Your Gate Valve Is? 

Just like the District exercises our valves, home owner’s should also exercise 

theirs.   Near your District meter box, there should be another round concrete 

box.  Inside the round concrete box is your Gate Valve.  This valve shuts off 

the water to your property.   Everyone should make sure they know where it is 

and that it is easy to turn.  So many wait until they have a leak and then they 

go looking for their shut off valve and can’t find it.  Being prepared can save 

you time and frustration.   If you need help locating yours, please contact the 

District Office.   



Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s 
Meeting will be held Wednesday,  
February 21, 2024 at 7:00 pm.   

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage  

for the month:  

Compare the usage on your water bill 

with the average  of the District.     

 January’s Average:  1,600 cf.         

The Centerville Education Foundation’s 

Annual Art Auction  & Appreciation Dinner 

PLEASE JOIN US AT OUR SINGLE FUNDRAISING EVENT 

Saturday, February 10th, 2024 at 6 pm 

Win-River Event Center 

2100 Redding Rancheria Road 

Tickets are $45 individual; $85 for a Couple or  

$300 for a table of 8 

$400 for a table of 10 

Doors open and silent auction begins at 5:30 pm 

Dinner is served at 7 pm. 

Get Your Tickets Now! 

 

The District Office will be closed:   
February 10th - In Observance of  

Lincoln's Birthday  
and  

February 17th - President’s Day 


